
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

08.07.24 
 

Maths 

In Maths this week we will be consolidating  previous learning on place value between 50 and 

100. We will be making different numbers, ordering numbers, using part whole models and 

writing number sentences.  

Maths Homework 

You will need 2 players/teams. Make one set of 0-9 digit cards and turn them face down so 

you can’t see the numeral. Both team needs a Tens and Ones base card. Each team takes a 

card and chooses where to place the digit card- to help make their own 2 digit number or put 

it into their opponent’s base card. The winner is the team that makes the highest number. 

                     T               O                                                                        T               O 

                                                                        
English  

The children will be  receiving  a letter back from the Seagulls… lets hope they were 

persuasive, otherwise we might need to come up with another plan! 

Phonics and Reading 
We will be growing the code:  /or/ daughter, pour, oar, more 

Review word endings: ce se ze le al  

Review gn kn mb dge ge g 

 

Tricky words: move improve parents shoe thought whole who 

 

Reading- Individual reading. Please make sure your child has their book in their 

bookbag everyday.  

Please have a look at home for any school reading books you may have or outstanding 

library books and return them to us. Thank you 😉   

 

 



Topic  
Geography – We will be developing our map skills and be creating our own maps with compass 

points:North, South, West, East and then directing a character to a particular point. 

 

Art – We will be cooperating to create our own group art piece using the skills we have 

learned over the last few weeks. 

 

RE – Why and how should we care for the world? What change however large or small could I 

make? What change however large or small should I make? 

 

Music – The children will be exploring using symbols to represent sounds and making different 

sequences. 

 

PE- We will be continuing our learning in the units; invasion games and athletics.  

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 

Please can all children bring into school a named bag so that they can bring home their 

books and work from this year. Can these be provided by Wednesday 10th July at the 

latest. Please can these bags be quite sturdy, a bag for life from a supermarket would 

be recommended. Many thanks! 

 

We will be using the field for outside PE lessons, so please be mindful that if your 

child suffers from hay fever you may want to administer their medication on these 

days.  

 

Important dates: 
Last day of Year 1: Tuesday 16th July 

September Year 2 start date: Wednesday 4th September 

 

 

Class email addresses: 

badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
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